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The Move Was Successful!
Dear Faithful Supporter,

What an 
amazing 
couple 
of 
months 
God 
allowed 
us to 
have in 

Mongolia! We landed on November 
6th to a temperature of minus 14 
degrees. It was the coldest fall in 
Mongolia since 1975. God allowed 
us to 
completely 
move the 
print shop 
into our 
40 foot 
container. 
During all 
this we were 
also able to get much accomplished on 
the new building. We are working hard 
to make  this new Building of Hope 

usable for 
our printing 
ministry. 
We are so 
thankful 
for all your 
prayers and 
support. We 
could not 
minister in 

Mongolia without faithful supporter 
like you. Mark 10:27 says, “With 

men it is 
impossible, 
but not 
with God: 
for with 
God all 
things are 
possible.”

Looking forward to seeing 
how God will provide for this 
extra special need.

We will be 
returning to 
Mongolia 
the second 
week of May 
2023. This 
will give us 
time to raise 
the necessary 
funding to renovate the print shop. 
We will also work on the water 

and sewer 
situation at 
that time. 
We were not 
able to work 
on these 
due to the 
extreme cold 
weather on 
this last trip. 

The cold weather has also showed us 
that we need to add insulation to the 
roof of the Building of Hope.

Looking to the Future!

As we renovate this Building of 
Hope, 
we are 
looking 
to the 
future. 
We are 
pre-
paring 
for the 

completed translation of the 
Mongolian Old 
Testament. We are 
working hard to be 
ready to print the 
complete Mongolian 
Bible. Lord willing 
this Bible will be 
ready to print within 
the next two years. 
Mongolia needs God’s Word. 

Thank 
you so 
much 
for your 
faithful 
prayers 
and 
support. 

Please continue to pray that the 
Mongolian people will receive 
God’s Word and accept Him as 
their Saviour.

I Corinthians 3:9a
“For we are labourers 
together with God:...”

Good News!  Much Was Accomplished!

Luke 14:28 says, “For which of you, 
intending to build a tower, sitteth 
not down first, and counteth the 
cost, whether he have sufficient to 
finish it?”

Your Missionaries to Mongolia,
Jeff & Kimberly Kruchkow



While in Mongolia this 
time we had a mission-
ary friend of ours ask if 
we could print this book, 
Stay in the Castle, that had 
just been translated into 
the Mongolian language. 
We were so excited to be 
able to print this book on 
our new digital black and 
white press. It is wonderful to print good Gospel books 
for the Mongolians. Books like this one are so needed 
to aid in Christian growth.

WE HAVE A BLOG!
We would love for you to take a few minutes to browse through 

our blog and let us know what you think.  New posts will be 
added to keep you updated. Hoping this will keep you informed 

on what is happening in Mongolia.

kruchkows.wordpress.com
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In our last newsletter you will 
notice that we had completed 
the 78 volume of Sunday School 
teaching materials from Bible 
Visual International. We have 
now started the distribution of 
these sets of books. Our prayer is 
to be able to gift each church in 
Mongolia with a set of these wonderful Sunday School 

Material. To this date there have 
been 156 sets distributed to the 
churches all across Mongolia. 
Only time will tell of the great 
impact these books will have 
on the Mongolian Children. 
“But Jesus said, Suffer little 
children, and forbid them not, 
to come unto me: for of such is 
the kingdom of heaven.” What a 
blessing to be part of this great 
endeavor.

Update on the Sunday 
School Materials

A New Printing Opportunity

     We need to help our missionaries, pastors, churches, 
youth leaders, Bible colleges and Bible institute 
teachers with good solid Bible printing. There is such 
a great need for booklets, tracts, school curriculum 
and Gospel printing in both small and large quantities. 
This is a real 
need in the 
country of 
M o n g o l i a . 
We here in 
America have 
libraries full 
of good gospel 
literature, but 
this is not the case in Mongolia.
     God has blessed the Building of Hope with a 
beautiful new black and white digital press.  You 
can see that it is busy even during our busy time of 
remodeling and moving into the new building.
     We are very excited to see how God will make a 
way for the purchase of a high end full color digital 
press. A way to bring exciting color to covers and 
tracts on our short run projects. 

We Need To Help!


